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We are all excited about our new group home that is scheduled to be completed by December of this 
year.  This new home will be DDA compliant and will give Angels Unaware consumers much more space 
and easier access for wheelchairs.  The property is located on Strawberry Lake and will offer our 
consumers a quiet and peaceful view from the living area and back porch. 
  
This project was made possible through grants from the Hillsborough County Office of Affordable 
Housing written by Angels Unaware, Inc. and Florida Home Partnership, which is the contractor for the 
project.  We want to thank everybody for their hard work and support.  
  

 
 


